
IMAGINE MORE

Dear Boys and Girls, 
Here at the credit union we’ve been thinking about all our friends and family 
around the country during this time. Our time in lock-down has allowed us to 
imagine all the exciting things we will do when we get back to normal life.  
Some of us can’t wait to see our family, we miss the lovely cooking by our granny! 

Now we’ve told you what we can’t wait to do, we’d like to make your dreams 
come true! For your chance to win an adventure of your choice, follow the 
instructions below... 

When it’s all over, who will you see? What will you do and where will you be?  When it’s all over, who will you see? What will you do and where will you be?  
In as many words as you wish, write a story telling us your post lock-down 
dreams, whether they are big, small or strange. Maybe it’s a trip to see  
your best friend, or visiting your granny for the weekend! Whatever it is  
that you’d love to do, tell us your story, and we might pick you! 

To enter, simply download this form - and write your story.  
Take a picture or scan the finished piece and send to imagine@creditunion.ie. 
In the email include your name, age and what county you come from.

For more information visit www.creditunion.ie/story-competition.

We cant wait to read your adventures, and IMAGINEIMAGINE what’s in store....

Stay safe, 

Credit UnionCredit Union
*�Competition closes on Thursday 9th June at 5pm. Winners to be announced on credit union 
social channels in the days following. Entrants must be between the ages of 0 – 12. 
Terms and conditions apply. See www.creditunion.ie for further information. 
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